
  Language assessment 3-6 
 

 

 

Dear parent, 

You are receiving this letter because we are to assess your child's language. The language assessment 

will ensure that we give your child the right support in his or her language development. 

If the language assessment of your child shows a need for follow-up measures, we will contact you in 

order to arrange our cooperation on the further measures. 

About the language assessment material in brief  

Language assessment is a tool which nursery school teachers and reception class teachers can use to 

strengthen a child's language development at school or childcare institution.  

The language assessment material comprises a number of pictures, as well as a questionnaire. The 

children are asked to put words to some pictures and the responses are entered on a form by the child's 

nursery school teacher/reception class teacher.  

 

Kind regards, 

Your child's daycare and 

Flersprogsvejlederne 

PPL – Pædagogisk Praksis og Læring, Silkeborg kommune 

 

 

Dato:    ______________________________________________________  

              

Kl:  ______________________________________________________  

 

 


